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I write in support of LD 677.  The proliferation of machine guns and other kinds of 
rapid fire devices including the conversion devices that make it possible to fire faster 
has led to a large number of multi-death incidents across the country.  Given the 
limitations of federal law, it is up to states to put in place more comprehensive 
legislation that will protect all of us from the horrors that can result from the use of 
these weapons.  LD 677 would be part of a comprehensive set of laws for Maine that 
will improve public safety.   


